
 

Dear Champions, 
 
 

The safety of students, staff, and families during arrival and dismissal is important to us!  Each grade level will 
enter and exit through the designated gates marked with welcome banners.  

Important Reminders: 

1.​ Both parking lots will be closed at arrival and dismissal times so families can walk safely through the 
parking lots with their children.   
 

2.​ Students must use the assigned gate at arrival and dismissal.  
 
 

3.​ Families and community members will not be permitted on campus during arrival and dismissal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


